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College Applications:  Have you started your university or community college application but are 

unsure of how to finish?  Or maybe have you completed your applications but still have questions 

about transcripts or how to send SAT/ACT scores?  Could you use a little time to ask a 

counselor a question or sit with one to finish an application?  Do you need help navigating 

through scholarships?  Student Services will be available for you this Thursday, December 8th 

in the Media Center during 1st, 2nd and 4th period.  The first step is to come to Student 

Services, sign up for a time - making sure that you are only missing one course you are passing - 

and obtain a pass.  We hope this day will give you peace of mind about your next steps after 

high school before the break!  Don't forget we also have Counselor's Corner each Wednesday 

during lunch and you can always make an appointment with your counselor before school, during 

lunch or after school. 

 

Scholarship Newsletter:  The December Scholarship Newsletter is posted on our school's 

website.  To access this link, go to the Green Hope homepage and select Student 

Services under Students.  Once you are on the Student Services homepage, you will 

select Resources, and the scholarship newsletter is located on that page.  This newsletter is a 

great way to learn about various local and national scholarship opportunities. 

 

Signs of Suicide (SOS):  Between December 6th and 15th, all senior civics classes will receive 

the SOS: Second Act program. Please be aware that students will be viewing sensitive 

materials. Information regarding the presentations have been distributed through healthful 

living and Civics classes. If you have concerns about your child's safety, please contact your 

child's counselor immediately for additional resources or call your nearest emergency room 

after school hours. 

 

Welcome Back in January:  On January 3rd, all seniors need to wear their senior shirts.  We 

will be celebrating the start of your final semester at GHHS, so please come through the VIP 

entrance at the front of the school. 

 

 

 

 


